
Marie Commerford 
City Clerk 
Box 34 
Danvers, MN 56231 

Docket Number: A-4906 

Dear Ms. commerford: 

July 2, 1992 

Ordinance NUmber: 901.01 

city of Danvers 

The Minnesota MUnicipal Board has now processed and approved the 
above ordinance in accordance with Minnesota statutes, Chapter 414, and the 
Rules of Procedure. 

Accordinq to law, this annexation ordinance must be filed with the 
Township Clerk, county Auditor, secretary of state, and the MUnicipal 
Board. (Since the ordinance has already been filed with the MUnicipal 
Board, no additional copies are required.) we recoDDnend that you also file 
the ordinance with the county Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by 
the Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: swift county Auditor 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

Marysland Township Clerk 
Michael Erhardt, Attorney at Law 
Secretary of state 




